Crickhowell High School

Ysgol Uwchradd Crughywel





10th November 2017

Dear Parents / Carers / Guardians

CHATEAU BEAUMONT TRIP - 16TH - 20TH JULY 2018

Thank you for sending in your deposit to reserve a place for your son / daughter on this wonderful trip. Your place is now confirmed.

As the group size is a little smaller than anticipated, the cost of the visit has increased slightly to £500 per head, which I hope is acceptable. Please contact me directly if you have any issues with this and I'll be pleased to help.

The trip still represents excellent value for money and students will benefit enormously educationally, linguistically and socially. The trip is fully inclusive of all meals, outdoor activities, excursions and the French Language Reportage programme.

Full details of Chateau Beaumont and what it has to offer can be found on the school website at https://www.crickhowell-hs.powys.sch.uk/trips/chateau-beaumont-trip-2018/. It's well worth a read as it includes a potted history of the Chateau and a wealth of interesting information. Chateau Beaumont has its own website at http://www.chateau-beaumont.co.uk/

The payment schedule for the trip is as follows:

- £105.00 due immediately
- £180.00 due on 12th February 2018
- £195.00 due on 14th May 2018

You may pay by cash or cheque, with cheques being made payable to Crickhowell High School. For your convenience I will also request that a payment button is made available on ParentPay.

Cofion gorau/ Best Wishes

MRS KERI BOSLEY
DIRECTOR, MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES